
PSC ONE TIME REGISTRATION CAMP

A one time registration camp was conducted for the students above 18

years old and students who haven’t registered PSC yet on behalf of the college

library leader’s forum of the academic year 2019. The students who were

interested to register came with their required documents. The required

documents are noticed in the library’s notice board. Many students were able to

register for the PSC examination. The Registration started on 5th December

2019 and completed within a week.


